Welcome to the University of New Mexico!

The main hub for the High Desert Thespian and One-Act Festival will be in the upstairs lobby in
the Center for the Arts (also called CFA and #62 on the attached map.) This is right outside of
Popejoy Hall and Rodey Theatre. There will be several tables with information and many
student volunteers with colorful badges. The student volunteers are there to help you navigate
the schedule, the campus, and answer any questions you may have.

Here are a few helpful bits of information while you are on campus.

This is a link to on online map. There will be paper maps when you arrive and volunteers will
help you.

e http://map.unm.edu/

There are many restaurants all around UNM. Here are a few favorites of students, all three of them are
right across the street from the Center for the Arts.

e http://www.frontierrestaurant.com/
e http://www.saggios.com/
e https://www.einsteinbros.com/

The SUB is on campus just behind the CFA building and there are numerous places to eat there as well.

e http://sub.unm.edu/good-eats.html

There is construction happening on Central Ave which is the main city street near the CFA building.
Please be aware and cautious when crossing the street.

UNM is a safe campus with a lot of security, but it’'s always a good idea to walk in groups after dark.

If you have any issues or questions, you may always contact Juli Hendren at 505.363.2905.
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